
Public Hearing         August 24, 2020  

 

 

The Mayor and Council held a Public Hearing on Monday, August 24, 2020 p.m. at 4 Homer 

Street. 

Present: Mayor Richard Presley, Councilmember Kathleen Bush, Junior Hardy, Scott  

  Harper, City Administrator/City Clerk Barbara Thomas. Councilmember Richard 

  Parr was not present.  No citizens were present for hearing. 

Mayor Presley opened up the meeting for Public Comment on the proposed 2020 Mill Rate for 

the city. Mr. Presley stated that there would be no increase in the millage rate for this year. 

The mill rate for Banks County will be 0.97 and Jackson County will be 0.36. 

There was no public input received. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:21 P.M. by at motion made by Councilmember Scott Harper, seconded 

by Councilmember Junior Hardy.  Motion carried. 

 

Barbara Thomas       September 14, 2020 
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